
From: Carole Morris   
Sent: 27 April 2023 16:55 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 
 
Hello 
I wish to, once again, object strongly against the development of the site at Tilekin Green, Gt. 
Hallingbury! 
I am absolutely disgusted that Wren have tried once again for permission to develop this site!! 
Gt. Hallingbury is a village, NOT an industrial site! Our lanes are narrow & hardly any pavements. We 
already have to put up with traffic coming through from the motorway & a rat run at school times & 
rush hr. Also we have the airport noise to put up with! If this development is allowed to go through 
it will be an absolute disaster for our village. Doesn't peoples lives matter any more!!! 
We will have continuous traffic, noise, light pollution & danger in our village. DO NOT GIVE 
PERMISSION FOR THIS!!!! We pay a lot of money in our rates, so I think we should have a say in this. 
We also have no lighting on our roads & lots of pot holes, which will only get worse with their 
continuous traffic with huge lorries & their work force vehicles. 
Thankyou 
Mr & Mrs Morris 

 
 

 
 

 




